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Secretary of State Announces Hiring of C.J. Young  
as Director of Elections Division 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – On May 30, Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray announced that 
C.J. Young will join the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office as the Director of the Elections Division 
in June. 

Young has served the State of Wyoming for the past eight years, most recently acting as the 
policy planning manager for the Wyoming Department of Corrections. Having grown up in Carbon 
County, Young attended the University of Wyoming, graduating in 2014 with his Juris Doctor and 
Master’s Degree in Public Administration.  

“C.J.’s previous work on complex policy development and implementation made him the 
ideal candidate to lead the Elections Division at the Secretary of State’s Office,” Secretary Gray said. 
“We are excited for him to join our team, so that we can continue to serve the People of Wyoming.” 

“I am honored and humbled by my appointment as the Director of the Elections Division for 
the Secretary of State’s Office,” Young said. “Having the opportunity to work alongside Secretary 
Gray and his outstanding team is an immense privilege.  I look forward to the challenges and rewards 
that lie ahead, and I am deeply thankful for this opportunity to serve our great state,”  
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